Donna Conkling

From: david porter <davidaporter@live.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2021 5:30 PM
To: Mayor; Clerk's Department

Subject: Rippy Field

CAUTION: External sender.
Please add the support of the Porter family (16 Wayside Lane) to the naming of ‘Rippy’ field.

Our eldest son was first introduced to sports (and football) playing ‘Rippy’ ball. Rippy, sized up our son, got some gear
from his car and made him a running back on his first cold October evening.

It was a good call. Our son went on to captain the Scarsdale team and now plays football for Cornell. That’s all down to
Rippy’s tenacity, support and enthusiasm. Rippy is unique - he’s had such a tremendous, positive impact on generations

of Scarsdale kids. It would make all of us very happy to be driving by ‘Rippy field’.

Very best, David Porter.

Sent from my iPhone



